
-----Original Message----- 
From: 
Sent: 08 July 2016 15:17 
To: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: Freedom of Information request - ERP System 
 
Dear Humberside Police and Crime Commissioner, 
 
Please could you provide the following information regarding your ERP / Finance system:  
1.What ERP (Enterprise Resource Management) or Finance system is currently used at the council?  
2.When does your contract expire?  
3.Do you have any planned upgrades of the software? If so, when?  
4.Are you planning to go to market for a different ERP/ Finance system? If so, when?  
5.How many users / licenses of the system do you have at the council?  
6.Who is the person responsible for your ERP / Finance system? Please provide full name, title and 
contact information if possible.  
7. Do you have a particular business charter in place that encourages your supplier to pay the rest of 
their supply chain early?  
Date 08/07/16 
 
Yours faithfully, 
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